
Southeast 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region III 
Materials Licensing Branch 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

Via Fax: 630-515-1078 

Dear Reader: 

Re NRC License Number 24-00128-03 

June 4, 2019 

This is a notification that Dr. Williford J. Stoecker has permanently discontinued work as 
authorized user under our license. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to call me at 573-519-4710 
(office) or 573-270-7492 (mobile). 

Sincerely, 

Sam S. Hancock, PhD 
Radiation Safety Officer 

cc: Mariellena Sudak, VP, COO 
Mark Gates, MD, RSC Chairman 

789 S Mount Auburn • Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

Radiation Oncology 573-519-4 700 • Infusion Services 573-519-48 l O • Medical Oncology & Hematology 573-519-4830 



Song, Taehoon 

From: Tomczak, Tammy 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, June 05, 2019 12:07 PM 
Song, Taehoon 

Cc: Pavon,Sandy 
Subject: FW: RE: [External] Request for amendment to materials license No. 24-00128-03 

(Southeast Missouri Hospital) 
Attachments: Stoecker, Williford notification 060419 signed.pdf 

Can you please replace the cover letter in ML 19156A 138 with the attached? The attached version is signed. 

Thank you!!! 

From: Samuel Hancock [mailto:shancock@sehealth.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 05, 2019 12:05 PM 
To: Tomczak, Tammy <Tammy.Tomczak@nrc.gov> 
Cc: Song, Taehoon <Taehoon.Song@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: [External] Request for amendment to materials license No. 24-00128-03 {Southeast 
Missouri Hospital) 

. Thank you. I apologize for that. 

Attached is the letter with signature. Does this suffice? 

Sam S. Hancock, PhD 
Chief Physicist & Radiation Safety Officer 
SoutheastHEALTH 
789 South Mt. Auburn Road 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
p: 573-519-4710 desk 
p: 573-270-7 492 cell 
f: 573-519-4785 
shancock@SEHealth.org 
www.SEhealth.org 

" I" 
Southeast 

From: Tomczak, Tammy [.111ailto:Tan,my.Tomcz(;!~@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 05, 2019 12:00 PM 
To: Samuel Hancock 
Cc: Song, Taehoon 
Subject: [External] Request for amendment to materials license No. 24-00128-03 (Southeast Missouri Hospital) 

Good afternoon, Mr. Hancock, 
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We have received your request to amend the subject license; however, the request was not signed. We 
cannot begin processing your request until we receive a signed copy. 

Please let me know if you have any questions, or require additional information. 

Thank you, 

Tammy Tomczak 
Licensing Assistant 
630-829-9564 

The materials in this e-mail are private and may contain Protected Health Information. If you are not the 
intended recipient, be advised that any unauthorized use, disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of any 
action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in 
error, please immediately notify the sender via telephone or by return e-mail. 

www.SEhealth.org 
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